
TO:  Tad Johnsen, Water and Light Director 

From:  John Betz, Chair, Source Water Protection Plan Task Force 

Date:  February 26, 2016 

Re:  Task Force Update Report 

 

 

There were no actions carried out by the Source Water Protection 

committee in calendar year 2015.  With the exception of public 

outreach activities, the department has taken care of a majority of the 

action items listed in the Source Water Protection Plan. 

 

The committee was scheduled to hold its annual meeting this week but 

was unable to meet the required quorum.  We will try meeting again on 

March 10.  At the time, we’ll discuss the public outreach efforts once 

more. 


